
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year!  We are very excited 
to welcome back all of our returning students and to welcome 
all of our new students.  Union East is a great place to learn and 
grow!

We continue to live our lives the Warrior Way at Union East and 
in our school community.  Our theme for this year is “Lead with 
Kindness.”  We will be hosting Kindness days for Union East on 
Tuesday and Thursday each week.  We encourage all of our 
students to participate.  If you are interested in purchasing a 
new kindness shirt, check out the link to our online store.  The 
sale ends on September 30th.

Our students in hybrid A, B and C will have outdoor recess each day.  
Our students will be going outside unless there is extreme weather 
(extremely hot, cold, rain or snow).  We ask that our students come 
dressed to go outside everyday.

We are very thankful for our PTA and their generous support.  In 
addition to school supplies, they have provided birthday treats 
for all student birthdays.  Unfortunately, at this time, we are 
unable to accept any other birthday treats to share.

It is expected that each family 
will follow the “Can my child 
go to school today?” 
flowchart  each morning 
before attending school.  
If your child should show any 
Covid-like symptoms we ask 
that you contact the Union 
East Nurse.  If your child is 
sent home from school due 
to showing symptoms, it is 
important we follow the 
procedure to include 
contacting your child’s doctor.  
Please reach out to one of our 
school nurses at 686-3623 
with any questions.

Be sure to follow Union 
East Elementary School on 

Facebook for regular 
updates!

Thank you for all of your patience and flexibility as we have 
kicked off our school year.  The beginning of our school year 
is always busy getting to know our students as readers and 
mathematicians as well as building classroom community.  
Formal reading and math groups will begin, both remotely 
and in person, in the coming weeks. 
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